
 

Welcome to school!  
 

 
 
Time passes quickly and next year your child will be starting school, which is a big step in life 
for the child and parents alike. First we need to know which pre-school you want your child to 
go to. 
 
If you have specific questions about a school, their contact information is on the 
municipality's website, https://www.alingsas.se/skolor 
 
Applications 
To apply for a school for your child, go to the municipality's website. You can choose up to 3 
different school units. If you also need a place at an after-school centre or school transport, 
you can apply for these using the e-service on the same website. www.alingsas.se/skolval  
 
Send in your application between 15 November and 15 December. 
 
Sometimes there are many applications for the same school and it is not always possible to 
provide enough places. Places are allocated in accordance with the municipality's placement 
rules; refer to the link below. If we are unable to provide a place at your chosen school, your 
child will be given a place at another school close to home. We always try to give you a place 
at your preferred school if at all possible. 
 
There are special rules for school transport in the Education Act as well as those used by the 
Child and Adolescent Board. To be eligible for school transport, pupils in pre-school classes 
must live at least 2 km away from school by the shortest usable road. School transport is not 
provided to and from the after-school centre. More information is available in the e-service. 
 
Remember that you must apply for school transport separately. Please contact us if you are 
unsure how your choice of school could affect school transport. 
 
More information about placement rules for compulsory school, after-school centres and 
school transport can be found at: www.alingsas.se/skolval 
 
 
You are most welcome! 
 
 
Alingsås municipality 
 
Child and Adolescent Administration 

https://www.alingsas.se/utbildning-och-barnomsorg/skola/skolor-i-alingsas-kommun/

